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August   25,   2020  
  
Melanie   A.   Bachman,   Esq.  
Executive   Director/Staff   Attorney  
Connecticut   Siting   Council  
10   Franklin   Square  
New   Britain,   CT   06051  
  
Re:   DOCKET   NO.   487    –    Homeland   Towers,   LLC   and   New   Cingular  

Wireless   PCS,   LLC   d/b/a   AT&T   application   for   a   Certificate   of  
Environmental   Compatibility   and   Public   Need   for   the  
construction,   maintenance,   and   operation   of   a  
telecommunications   facility   located   at   183   Soundview   Lane,  
New   Canaan,   Connecticut.  

 
  
Dear   Attorney   Bachman:  
  

The   purpose   of   this   letter   is   to   notify   you   and   the   Connecticut  
Siting   Council   of   Verizon   Wireless’   interest   in   sharing   the   proposed  
Homeland   Towers,   LLC   tower   site   at   183   Soundview   Lane   in   New  
Canaan.    If   the   Docket   No.   487   tower   site   is   approved,   Verizon  
Wireless   would   seek   Council   approval   to   install   antennas   at   the   71’  
level   on   the   tower.  
  If   you   have   any   questions   or   need   any   additional   information,  
please   feel   free   to   contact   me.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
 
 
Alejandro   Restrepo  
Sr.   Manager   -   Radio   Frequency   Design   &   Traffic   Engineering  
Verizon   Wireless  

 

 


